
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Te r m  3  W e e k  3   
 

Upper Primary Art Activities 
We have been creating art work using two 
different mediums - coloured chalk and 
soft pastels. The students uploaded their 

sunset art work through Seesaw. Here is a 
selection of the Night Sky when our soft 

pastels arrived, and the Sunsets we 
 completed with the coloured chalk. The 

kids commented that the chalk was easier 
to blend than the soft pastels. They did 

however enjoy both art activities.  
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Dates to    

Remember: Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Hope you are all well and staying warm. We have had lots 

happening at the school and even more coming up.  

It has been great to see all the new Preschool students settle in and 

follow the routines of the day. The new students are being supported 

by the older students and it is a very busy place! Great work to Skye 

and the team for providing a program that has such diverse learning 

experiences. 

We are sadly saying farewell to Macey and Reef Johnson on Friday. 

We wish the Johnson’s all the best in their move and new journey. You 

will be sadly missed. All the best guys! 

Today we are having our Foody Fundraiser. Well done to the SRCs 

and Donella for organising the day all money raised is going towards 

school equipment. 

Over the past week we have had Hugh Bailey and Sophie and Shelly 

presenting information to students on Sustainable Fishing and the Fab 

Five in the water. Students were highly engaged asking and 

answering questions. The presentations were full of information and 

built on our strong custodianship beliefs. Big thank you to both groups 

for their presentations. A reminder that we have our Minya Custodians 

trip on Wednesday next week. We are looking at the Lake Wangary, 

Minniribie Creek and Kellidie Bay. Our question: “Is Lake Wangary 

having an impact on the health of the Minnieribie Creek and Kellidie 

Bay?” We have also been in contact with the EP Landscape Board 

who are also investigating the area. We are hopeful that our research 

and data helps affect governance and we can work together to 

improve the water quality. 

Next week notes for the year 5-6 camp will be sent out. This year we 

are travelling to Sceale Bay for 3 nights and 4 days to do surfing, 

fishing, diving and touring. This will be in week 9 of this term.  

A note regarding school photos will be sent out in the next 2 weeks. 

We are using a private contractor this year and photos will be 

provided on a USB stick (the school can print photos for you but at a 

cost). We feel this will halve your costs of photos this year without 

reducing any quality. 

All of you may have received an email from the department around 

completing a survey on Lake Wangary School. We would appreciate 

all families completing this survey as your feedback is important to us 

and helps us reflect on our performance and directions. It should only 

take 5-10 minutes. Thanks in advance! 

 

Busy times ahead, together we will conquer! 

Regards, 

Wade Branford  
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NAUO 
COUNTRY 

Term 3 

 

Week 4 
Monday 14th 

UP Class 

Football & Netball 

Carnival 

 Tumby Bay 
 

Wednesday 16th 

Minya Custodians 

 
Preschool Day 

 

Week 5 

Book Week &  

Book Fair 
 

Thursday 24th 

Book Week  

Parade 9.20am 

 

Preschool 

Disco 1.00pm 

 

UP Class Assembly 

 
Friday 25th 

SCHOOL 

CLOSURE 

 

Week 6 
Thursday 31st 

Foody Fundraiser 

 

Week 8 
Wednesday 13th 

Minya Custodians 

Extra Preschool 
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Book Fair  
On Monday of week 4 students will receive 
their wish lists and order forms. Students 
will being these home and families can  
complete the order form and return to 
school with payment in 
week 5. Books will be 
available upon payment 
during week 5. This can 
be done at lunch time or 
after school on Monday 
– Wednesday. On Thurs-
day we are open all day 
for sales. Everyone is 
most welcome! 

Parent and Student Information 
 

 

 

NAUO 
COUNTRY 

Term Dates 2023 
Term 3: 24 July - 29 September 

Term 4: 16 October - 15 December 

Third Street   WANGARY   SA   5607    II    P: (08) 8685 4137  II   M: 0447 899 687     II     F: (08) 8685 4030     II      E: dl.0563_info@schools.sa.edu.au

Student & Family Information 
 

It is super important we have current details in 
case of emergencies. This includes:  
• Parent/Caregiver home & mobile numbers 
• Residential and postal addresses 
• Email addresses 
• Change of bus stop 
• Emergency contacts 
• Please contact the school if any of your details 

have changed 

Thank you 

Breakfast Program for Term 3 & 4 
The roster for ‘Toasty Tuesday’ term 3 

has been filled! Thank you to the 
 amazing volunteers who have offered 
their time.  For term 4, weeks 4 - 9 are 

 available. 
Please contact 

the school if you 
are able to help.  

 
Thank you. 

FOODY FUNDRAISER  
Today we have had another successful 
foody fundraiser making 130 delicious  

sausage rolls!  Thank you to our volunteers 
Amy Carr and 

 Karen Fergusson 
for coming in.  
Volunteers are 

always welcome in 
the kitchen so if 
this is something 

you might like to be 
involved in please 

let me know.  
 

Donella Taylor 
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NAUO 
COUNTRY 



BOOK FA IR  2023  
Our school is hosting a Scholastic Book Fair in Week 5 Monday 21st of 

 August. Our Book Fair Parade will be on the Thursday 24th August at 9:20am, 

with students encouraged to dress up as their favourite book character fol-

lowing this years Book Week theme “Read, Grow, Inspire!” 

You and your child will have the opportunity to explore a huge range of af-

fordable books featuring characters and subjects kids love and want to read 

about. From newly released books and bestsellers to  

award-winning titles and perennial favourites. 

This is also a great way for you to learn about, 

and discuss your child's interests and every 

book sold benefits our school, adding re-

sources to our library and classrooms. 

Forms will be sent out next week with a sneak 

peek of some of the books on offer. 

Scholastic Book Fairs help us show students the 

wonder of reading. It is a fun week and we 

 encourage everyone to participate and 

 attend. 

 

The Bookfair is a great fundraiser for the school. 

If we can reach our target amount of $1000 

the school will receive $300 worth of new books 

for our library. 


